
Advocating for South Dakota's Rural Broadband Providers

January 23, 2025

SD Public Utilities Commission 
VIA Electronic Filing Only

Re: TC24-005

Attached for filing in the above referenced docket, please find SDTA's response to PUC Staff's data request and a 
Certificate of Service.  

Sincerely,

Kara Semmler
SDTA Executive Director and General Counsel

karasemmler@sdta.online.com

320 E. Capitol Avenue -PO Box 57 Pierre, SD 57501 605-224-7629
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